
Greenfield Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

Recorded by Michelle Hall 

May 27, 2020 

 

Members Attending: Roger Lessard, Karen Day, Carol Irvin, Kate Dean, Candi Fowler  

Absent Members: Stephanie Kokal 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Chairperson Roger Lessard. 

 

Pollinator Project at Meadow Park 

The GCC discussed where the placement of the Meadow Park kiosk could potentially go and the ideas of 

what it may look like. Kate explained that she will contact her friend who has agreed to design the kiosk 

for the GCC. The GCC went on to walk the park to check on what wildflowers are currently blooming and 

dispersed some additional vegetable seeds.  

 

Milkweed Research Inquiry of Katie Galletta 

The GCC discussed the recent inquiry made by Katie Galletta to observe and study the effect of monarch 

butterfly and other milkweed-associated insects and herbivory damage on the egg-laying behavior of 

monarchs within patches of common milkweed. Candi will reach out to Katie with some potential 

areas to study, such as, Powder Mill Pond and maybe Carol’s home.  
 

Temporary Change of Meeting Time and Venue 

While the COVID-19 emergency is in effect, and the town office building is off limits, the GCC will 

meet at Meadow Park at 6 PM on the scheduled meeting dates. 
 

Roger adjourned the meeting at 7 pm. The next meeting of The GCC will be June 21st, 6 pm at Meadow 

Park. 

 

 

 


